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“The Award has been a great fillip to international development studies at the University over the last three years and provides us with an excellent opportunity to celebrate the work of our students in the field of development at the end of their course of studies and to reward one outstanding student with a prize.  In making the award in previous years, we have been able to present a prize to the student who has shown the greatest commitment not only to the academic study of development issues but also to practically applying their skills in a relevant development context.  It would be wonderful if this opportunity could be continued by sustaining the fund and possibly increasing it, while at the same time commemorating the work of your husband in the development field.”

2010- 11

See Report in “Connect” about Neil Shaw (attached) p3

2011-12

My colleagues and I in Sociology and International Development have considered a short list of candidates for the award, and we have unanimously agreed to present it to Fatima Manjra, a final year student of International Development who has done very well in her academic studies this year, despite some very difficult family circumstances, and during her three years at Northampton she has shown great commitment both to studying development and to working in the field.

Fatima was really delighted to receive the award and the prize of £250.  Her mother and brother who were there too were also very excited about it.
